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commentletters

From: GLENDA GARCIA <kulawinds@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:53 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water evaluations

I'm of the understanding that water evaluations for this year will be conducted in early February. I am 
of the feeling that the date chosen is much to early to get a true read on the amount of water that will 
become available due to winter run off. I would suggest that decision be put off until April when we 
will have a much better understanding of what water we will ultimately have.  
Thank you  
Ray & Glenda Garcia  
110 Gold Mine Ct 
Folsom, CA 95630 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


